Good Morning Steve,

I'm back from East Peoria where I attended the IPPFA pension conference. All is well. No tips, gifts or the like were accepted by me for any personal gain. My trip was official pension business on-going education and was paid for by the Chicago Policemen's Pension Fund where  I am the elected Trustee. Steve, I was there from 04 May through 08 May, 2015
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